BURGER KING in Ajara...
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The secretary general of international investors associassion, Mr. Osman Chalishkan had
business meeting with representative of “Burger King” company, Mr. Can Sepkin. During the
meeting they changed information. The main purpose of the meeting was the investors’
environment and investing for the future. The meeting was successful. There should be opened
a “Burger King” restaurant, in Ajara.




